From: Miller, Hugh

Sent: 21 July 2017 12:23
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application 2017/0891/P, 133 Brecknock Rd

Please add to TRIM.
Ta

Hugh Miller
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2624

ElE

To: Miller, Hugh <Hugh.Miller@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning application 2017/0891/P, 133 Brecknock Rd

Dear Mr Miller

| came back from a week away to find a yellow planning application posted on to the lamppost opposite
my house. It was not there before | went on the 27th June and there was a deadline for discussion of the
7th July. In my opinion this has not given sufficient time for the application to be looked at. My neighbour,
for example, who also lives opposite the proposed site, has been away for a fortnight and has not seen the
notice.

My understanding is that the houses 133-137 Brecknock Road are owned by a charity which cares for
people with mental health problems. | see that the application is in the name of Mr James Youngman and |
should like to know who he is. Is he a private individual? If so, has he purchased the gardens of these three
houses? This will leave large houses with very restricted outside space which | would have thought was
undesirable. | am also concerned about the noise and disruption, the increased pressure on already
restricted parking facilities and the possible removal of some large mature trees in the process. | have had
a look at the plans and although the building does not look unpleasant, | do have some very genuine
concerns about the proposal and | wonder what the point of the development is, apart from lining
someone’s pockets.

Would it be possible for you to contact me on eithe_to answer my queries

please?

Thanking you in anticipation
Jane Jones



